
All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 

ROAD CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
For Immediate Release: Thursday, July 23, 2009 

Logan County Roads to be Chip-Sealed 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that crews from the Logan County Highway 
Department will be Chip-Sealing the following County Roads. The tentative starting date is 
Monday, July 27, 2009, through Thursday, July 30, 2009, weather permitting. 
 
These County Roads will be under construction between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 5:00 
P.M. each day, but will remain open to emergency vehicle and local traffic only (no thru 
traffic). 
 
When traveling through these work areas, we ask that you please use caution as there are 
unmarked no passing zones and drop-offs along the edge of the road. 
 
ROADS TO                   STARTING 
BE SEALED    FROM   TO      DATE 
 
County Road 31  Between Champaign Co. Line & S.R. 508  7/27/09 
 
County Road 73  Between Shelby Co. Line & C.R. 34  7/28/09 
 
County Road 74  Between C.R. 23 & C.R. 34    7/28/09 
 
County Road 35  Between S.R. 235 & S.R. 47   7/29/09 
 
County Road 13  Between S.R. 235 & C.R. 130   7/30/09 
 
 
We appreciate your cooperation during the construction and we apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
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